
From: Marie Waller <MarieWaller@scstatehouse.gov> 
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov
CC: J. Yancey McGillYanceyMcGill@scstatehouse.gov 

Date: 11/25/2014 1:38:59 PM
Subject: RFP

Tony, the Lt. Governor has asked me to have you withdraw the RFP that he discussed with you last Wednesday. I realize 
you suspended it but he said he needs it to be completely withdrawn effective immediately. Please let us know that you 
have received this message and will comply asap. Thank you for your cooperation.
Marie Waller
Chief of Staff
Lt. Governor's Office

Sent from my iPhone
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